
 
 

To: Lt. Casey Hettman 
 Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU) 

 Commander Bryan Parman 
 Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator 
   
 Dennis Rosenbaum 
 Compliance Officer and Community Liaison 
 
 Frank Ray  
 Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board 
 
From: Janie Gullickson 
 Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC) 
 
On: January 22, 2020 

Re: January 22nd, 2020 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations 
 

The BHUAC met January 22nd, 2020 and reviewed the following agenda:  

January 2020 Meeting Agenda Welcome and Introductions  

Welcome and Introductions  

Updates:  

 PPB Changes/New PPB Chief (Acting Lieutenant Mirau) 

 BHRT/ECIT Case Presentation  

Presentation: 

Leneice Rice, Community Engagement Specialist Multnomah County Local Public Safety Coordinating 
Council 

Discussion:  

 Draft BHUAC Community Engagement Plan-nest steps and finalizing presentation dates (PCCEP 
and AMHSACC) 

 BHUAC goals for 2020 and topics of interest and areas of training  

Vote: December 2019 Minutes and Report  

Recommendations and vote 

 

January 2020 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations 
 
There were no formal recommendation made by the Committee. 


